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The Arkansas Pork Producers Association would like to invite you to participate 

in the 24th Annual APPA Tee-Off Golf Tournament. This year’s event will be 

held in Danville, Arkansas at the Chamberlyne Country Club. 

 

Wednesday, May 22, 2024 

Golf Tournament – Chamberlyne Country Club 

4 miles northeast of Danville on Hwy 27 

www.chamberlynecountryclub.com 

 

Registration 8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. 

9:00 a.m. Tee-Off 

Awards will follow conclusion of tournament 

Meal will be provided  

 

This will be an 18-hole, shotgun start four-man scramble consisting of 

members from both producers and allied industry.  Additional rules and 

contests will be announced the day of the tournament.  There will be no 

charge to play.  We invite you for a day of fun and relaxation.  Contact the 

APPA office today to reserve your spot.  Space will be limited. 

 

 

Call Jerry at 479-970-0031 or Crystal at 479-857-3763 or email 

arkpork@yahoo.com with questions or to sign up to play 

 

www.chamberlynecountryclub.com
mailto:appa1357@mail.cei.net

